
From: Michelle Wu  

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:19 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Public meeting D01-20004 and D02-20010 

We are residents of Richmond Hill. Our address is 20 Gatcombe circle. 

We can’t attend the public meeting of D01-20004 and D02-20010 on 23rd September. 

We are writing to express our opposition to this project. 

We are truly worried about the jammed traffic if we have so many high rise buildings on 

Yonge street within such short period of  time. 

Two many high rise buildings in this area will seriously damage the characteristics of 

this part of Richmond Hill.  

If we really want to develop this area we should have roads widened, more medical 

Service child care Service and schools ready for that . 

We bought the property for its residential character. We love our community as it is right 

now. We do not want to see our community to be flooded with water and jammed with 

traffic, less green areas for kids to play, polluted air to breath.  

Please plan and build responsibly. 

Thanks  

Paul Bailie 

Michelle Wu 


